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Special Education Grants 
 
 
To:  Principals of the Mid-South District Elementary Schools 
  

From: Rev. William Zwick 
 

Date:  May 15, 2023 
 

 
 

Subject: Special Education Endowment Fund Grant Application for 2023-2024 
 
 

Progress Status Report for 2022-2023 
 (Please complete if you received a grant this current school year.) 
 

 

Enclosed you will find an application and materials for the 2022-2023 
Special Education Endowment Grant funding. This funding was 
established to help congregations address the special needs of children 
who in some way are experiencing difficulties in learning. 
 
The Mid-South Special Education Committee will be meeting this summer 
to review the grants submitted to the District.  Please have your 
application back to the District Office before June 15th. If you have any 
questions concerning the forms, please call me or Julie at the District 
Office. 
 
If your school received Special Education Endowment Funds for 2022-
2023, your Progress Status Report is also due at this time. The District 
will also need this report by June 15th. 
 
May the Lord continue to bless your ministry. 

 
Enclosures 

 
 


